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From: >
Sent:
To:
Subject:

To Whom it may concern,
My partner and I are the property owners of 1021 Catherine street and would like to express our support for
the owners of 202 Raynor Avenue to subdivide their lot. We do not believe that it would be a detriment to the
neighbourhood to allow for another dwelling on the aforementioned lot. Although we will not be able to
attend the meeting on June 18th, we wish to offer our support to the proposed Land Use change. If you have
any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at either of the phone numbers or
emails below.
Sincerely,
Andrea Merrick
&
Gary Wong
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Victoria BC V8X 4C9

Confidential Notice:

The documents accompanying this email transmission may contain confidential information which is legally 
privileged.  The information is solely for the use of the addressee named above.  You are hereby notified that any 
disclosure, copying, amending, distribution or other use of the contents of this email or attached information is strictly 
prohibited.  The original copy located at our office is the only authentic copy.  If you have received this email in error, 
please send a return email and delete this email from your system.

From: Scanner - Cornerstone Properties  
Sent: June-07-19 9:58 AM 
To: Jamie Wyman 
Subject: Message from KMBT_552 


